
It's important to remember that anyone can play a role in supporting
families to prevent child abuse and neglect. 

Child abuse can happen to children from any socioeconomic level, ethnic
and cultural background, religion, or education level. You can make a

difference in a child's life by reporting suspected abuse or neglect. 

To Report Child Abuse or Suspected Child Abuse
Hotline: (844) 756-3699 

The 4 types of child neglect are.
-Physical neglect. 

-Educational neglect.
-Emotional neglect. 

-Medical neglect.
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March is Social Worker Month
March and April 2024 

South Lake Tahoe
1021 Fremont Ave.

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150
(530) 541-2445

www.tahoeyouth.org

Gardnerville
1512 US HWY 395 N, Ste#3

Gardnerville, NV 89410
(775) 782-4202

www.tahoeyouth.org

April is child abuse prevention Month

March is a special time when we recognize and celebrate the
essential contributions of social workers to our community's well-
being. These professionals are trained to help people overcome

personal and systemic barriers and work tirelessly to effect
positive change in individuals, families, and entire communities.

Social work is crucial in ensuring that families and individuals
receive quality care. 

In honor of Social Worker Month, TYFS would like to recognize
Tasha Hamilton, our Licensed Clinical Social Worker and Licensed

Clinical Alcohol and Drug Counselor/Supervisor.

Tasha provides mental health counseling services to our 
Douglas County community at our Gardnerville, NV office.



upcoming events

news to share

TYFS’ Intensive Outpatient Program in
our Gardnerville office will be starting

up again!

This program will be facilitated by
 Susie Stich, Bi-lingual 

Drug and Alcohol Counselor, 
CADC II (CA)

CADC-Intern (NV) 
Questions about the program 

please call
775-782-4202.

TYFS will conduct the counseling scene at
the Drug Store Project in South Lake

Tahoe on April 2, 2024. The event will take
place at LTCC and will be attended by

sixth-grade students. This day-long
program will include various educational

and interactive activities aimed at guiding
youth to make informed decisions and

avoid getting involved with drugs.

For more information visit 
 drugstoreproject.org

Join us on April 27, 2024, at 
Lake Tahoe Community

College from 
10am – 3pm 

for the South Tahoe Earth
Day Festival

southtahoeearthday.org

TYFS’ South Lake Tahoe 
Drop-In Center will be expanding to a

larger space in April!
TYFS staff is dedicated to providing

services that include access to warm
showers, laundry services, hygiene

supplies, hot meals, internet access,
case management, service referrals,

help with identification, and obtaining
employment and housing. 

Our Motto is 
Get Recharged, 
Get Resources, 

and Get Respect 

 

Join us on March 20, 2024, at
the Douglas County Museum

and Culture Center
 from 9am – 12pm 

for the Douglas County Crisis
Intervention Team Community

Resources Event

https://drugstoreproject.org/


Heavenly Valley Seventh-day
Adventist Church

Tahoe Youth and Family Services’ staff and board
would like to thank all of our supporters this past month!

Arlene & Michael Rosen Foundation
Minden Fortnightly

Heavenly Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church
El Dorado Food Bank

Flat Stick Pub
Liberty Utilities 
Tyler Shewbert
Jesse Lipson 

tahoeyouth.org
Tahoe Youth and Family Services

donors and Supporters


